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OBJECTION

From;

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

For many years it has been the stated policy of Camden Council that schools may be extended in certain 

conditions but that no increase in pupil numbers would be permitted.

The policy was introduced to limit the inevitable increase in car traffic in an area with severe congestion at 

school delivery and collection times - that an increase in pupil numbers would cause.

Many of the school pupils live well beyond walking distance to the school - and reduction in car traffic is an 

important local and national policy.

It is very important that the longstanding policy to limit an increase of pupil numbers in the many schools in 

Hampstead and Camden be continued.

Please refuse this application to cancel the Condition that allows NO increase in pupil numbers.
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